
Submitter: Charlotte  Crenshaw 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Joint Committee On Addiction and Community Safety Response 

Measure: HB4002 

I strongly support this bill, I think all drug users should be prosecuted. To many users, 

to many Deaths. It causes a lot of grief for the family of the user. 


